
Contract B-39052 (US 31 Grade Separation over Norfolk Southern Railroad and CR 100 S, 0.97 miles North of 
SR 28) is soliciting feedback regarding the Rigid Inclusion Ground Improvement that is proposed for this 
project.  More information about the Rigid Inclusion Ground Improvement can be found Here. 

The documents provided for the purpose of soliciting feedback are not final or letting documents.  

Comments and/or questions regarding the proposed Rigid Inclusion Ground Improvement should be sent to 
mloveall@indot.in.gov by December 22, 2020 at 1 pm.  Answers to concept specific questions received will be 
posted at the link above by January 5, 2021.  Project specific questions should be submitted after this project is 
advertised for bid.   

Thank you, 

Indiana Department of Transportation (INDOT) 
100 N. Senate Ave., IGCN 
Indianapolis, IN 46204 

https://ucindy-my.sharepoint.com/:f:/p/brian_frederick/EloErdgX0CpHopx1812qvvIBR2FII01BCt-natJKqZw3Tw?e=JVcVvt



